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This bill will only make the homeless situation worse.  

When you lower the bar, you facilitate lower performance. The more you enable the 

homeless population, the less incentive they have to make real changes in their lives.  

You think that you are doing a great, kind, humane thing with bills like this, but in 

reality you are causing more pain and suffering for more and more people. The cycle 

will never stop if bills like this one pass. Enough is enough.  


